Motcombe Highways

You may have noticed that there is considerable work being carried out on the through roads in the
village. This work will continue through to the middle of August 2017. The Parish Council along with
Dorset County Highways is undertaking an extensive works programme in the area, to resolve the
many issues of dropped edges, cracks, safety & pot-holes.

The current work is in preparation for ‘Top Dressing’, cutting back and repairing small sections of
road in preparation for applying the sealant and chippings across the whole road to provide a new
surface between 10-14 July 2017. This will involve temporary road closures while the work is
undertaken.

The second stage, starting 31 July, is full resurfacing of the roads - from Elm Hill starting at the
railway bridge near Corner lane, down through the village to The Street, and up to Bittles Green to
join up with the excellent work done on The Hollow earlier this year. This will be a rolling work
pattern over two weeks, and may involve road closures &/or stop-go traffic control for certain
periods, generally between 09.30am and 4.00 pm.

The Works team will do all they can to assist you if you are affected accessing your property, on a
day by day basis. It will involve some inconvenience and we ask for your patience. This work will
result in a much-improved set of roads in the Village.

John Phillipson



